
Parent’s Right to Know 
 

The Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) was signed by President Obama on December 10, 

2015. The reauthorized law sets high standards and contains policies that will help prepare all 

students for success in college and future careers. 

 

As a parent of a student in Edgefield County Schools, you have the right to know the 

professional qualifications of the classroom teachers and instructional assistants who instruct 

your child. Federal law allows you to ask for certain information about your child’s classroom 

teachers, and requires us to give you this information in a timely manner. 

 

If you would like to receive any of this information, please fill out a “Parent’s Right to Know” 

form at our Human Resources Office located at 425 Lee Street, Johnston, SC 29832 or by calling 

(803) 275-1122 and we will mail this information to you. We look forward to partnering with 

you as we work to provide a quality education for your child.  

 

 


